
COUNCIL MEETING – 16TH SEPTEMBER 2015  
ITEM 7 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Gareth Rees for response 
by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“As a result of the staff turnover at Fairview, Durham Road, Thorpe Thewles 
TS21 3JN is it a safe and stable environment in which these children can 
develop? and 
 
Can Councillor McCoy identify the reasons for her answer?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


